From: lin wellford

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: comment on the C&H request for permit modification
Date: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:03:34 PM

My understanding is that this permit was granted with the assurance that the facility
had 600 acres within which they could spread the hog manure. Since then | have
learned that the actual acreage they have access to is significantly less than what
they claimed in the application. How can the nutrient management plan numbers
work when there is a large reduction in the number of acres available? And why are
they allowed to spread liquid waste on fields in the dead of winter when there will

be no uptake of nutrients?


mailto:linwellford@gmail.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

